

## **Annual Student Loan Notification (AB 1178)**

October 1, 2025

## Dear SDGKU Students,

In compliance with **California Assembly Bill 1178**, San Diego Global Knowledge University (SDGKU) is providing you with important information regarding your federal student loan borrowing.

This annual notification is intended to help you make informed decisions about your borrowing as you continue your education at SDGKU.

We encourage you to log in to <u>StudentAid.gov</u> to review your federal loan history. By accessing your account, you will be able to:

- View your current loan balances, principal, and interest rates.
- Identify your assigned loan servicer.
- Explore available repayment plans and obligations.
- Use the repayment simulator to estimate your monthly payments.

To access this information, you will need your FSA ID and password. Staying informed about your borrowing will help you plan wisely for repayment and manage your financial future.

If you have any questions or need further assistance, feel free to contact the Office of Financial Aid at (619) 934-0797 info@sdgku.edu | Office hours: Monday – Friday, 9:00 a.m. – 5 p.m., PST.

Sincerely,

SDGKU Office of Financial Aid